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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Mark Samuelian  
DATE: December  12, 2018
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE SUSTAINABILITY AND RESILIENCY COMMITTEE TO
DISCUSS A POTENTIAL IMPROVEMENT PROJECT IN THE LAKEVIEW
NEIGHBORHOOD.

ANALYSIS
Current plans have identified the Lakeview Neighborhood as a likely upcoming Neighborhood
Improvement project.  Some residents have raised initial questions and concerns.  The
upcoming Flooding/Stormwater Management work with Jacobs Engineering is going to include
neighborhood project sequencing, as well as design.  This referral will:

- provide neighbors with the latest information possible
- offer a forum for their initial feedback
- identify opportunities to fully incorporate Lakeview into the Jacobs Engineering work
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